

## Unit 7 Test | A

### Listening

- 1  Track 9 Listen and match the speakers (1–3) with the questions they answer (a–e). Two speakers answer two questions and one speaker answers one question.

- a What was your first computer like? \_\_\_\_\_  
 b How did you use your first smartphone? \_\_\_\_\_  
 c What music do you listen to now? \_\_\_\_\_  
 d What video games did you play when you were little? \_\_\_\_\_  
 e Did you like reading books when you were younger? \_\_\_\_\_  
 \_\_\_\_\_/10

### Vocabulary

- 2 Choose the correct answer.

- 0 Mum's eyes are tired because her computer has got a small \_\_\_\_\_.  
 a charger    b printer    **c screen**  
 1 In the \_\_\_\_, most people didn't use the internet.  
 a 1980s    b 1993    c century  
 2 We've got a \_\_\_\_, but we don't use it very often. We want to save paper.  
 a keyboard    b mouse    c printer  
 3 Did you put the lemonade in the \_\_\_\_? It's better cold.  
 a speaker    b fridge    c washing machine  
 4 Galyna didn't bring her \_\_\_\_, so she couldn't clean her teeth.  
 a cooker    b hairdryer    c electric toothbrush  
 5 They didn't have any bread or a \_\_\_\_, so we had cereal for breakfast.  
 a toaster    b charger    c fridge  
 6 Did you \_\_\_\_ your phone?  
 a text    b charge    c download  
 7 Our \_\_\_\_ uses a lot of water.  
 a hairdryer    b fridge    c washing machine  
 8 Tomas didn't count his \_\_\_\_ yesterday.  
 a steps    b information    c directions  
 \_\_\_\_\_/8

- 3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- 0 My uncle works at home on his computer.  
 1 In the 1970s, nobody had a s\_\_\_\_\_. You could only use a phone for talking.  
 2 Sonya wants to t\_\_\_\_\_ a selfie on her phone at the concert.  
 3 My grandparents didn't l\_\_\_\_\_ up information on a computer when they were young.  
 4 Please remember to t\_\_\_\_\_ off the cooker.  
 5 I always use my h\_\_\_\_\_ to listen to music on the bus.  
 6 Mum's got a l\_\_\_\_\_ – it's easy to take to work.  
 7 Fifty years a\_\_\_\_\_, people didn't have computers at home.  
 \_\_\_\_\_/7

### Grammar

- 4 Choose the correct answer.

- 0 A: Did you get a new printer on Saturday?  
 B: Yes, I did / didn't.  
 1 What games did you downloaded / download?  
 2 In the nineteenth century, people didn't have / had hairdryers.  
 3 Did Steve Jobs make / Steve Jobs did make the first computer mouse?  
 4 A: Did we turn on the washing machine?  
 B: No, we did / didn't.  
 \_\_\_\_\_/4

- 5 Complete the sentences with the Past Simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 0 I didn't text (not text) my friend on her birthday and she was sad.  
 1 Jon \_\_\_\_\_ (not take) a photo of the Eiffel Tower.  
 2 Werner \_\_\_\_\_ (not buy) anything at the computer shop.  
 3 When \_\_\_\_\_ (they/start) playing video games?  
 4 People \_\_\_\_\_ (not have) laptops sixty years ago.  
 5 \_\_\_\_\_ (Jenny/use) her new speaker when she was on holiday?  
 6 \_\_\_\_\_ (Mark/get) directions on his phone?  
 \_\_\_\_\_/6

## Unit 7 Test | A

### Reading

#### 6 Read the article and choose the correct answer.

##### Help the Planet Challenge

**We don't need to throw things away – we can share! Our school had a Help the Planet challenge last week. We asked Jessie and Mike what they did.**

##### Jessie

I'm really into fashion, but buying new clothes all the time is a problem. We spend a lot of money, and then we throw them away – it's not good for our planet. It's better to share things. I didn't understand this when I was little. My big sister always got new clothes, and I wore her old things, so I wasn't happy! But now it's different. Last week for our challenge, we all came to school with clothes that we didn't need, and I found some amazing dresses and a jacket. We all had fun, and my friends said my old clothes were great too.

##### Mike

People usually throw away old smartphones and computers, but it's bad for our planet. We don't always need the latest technology, but we usually want it! For the challenge, my friends and I came to school with toasters, hairdryers, speakers ... Our families didn't want them, so we gave them away. Our teacher, Mr Jones, didn't like our idea at first. He said nobody wanted old things, and he wanted to put everything in the rubbish bin! But soon he could understand that the challenge was a good idea. It was great – everyone was happy.

- 0 How can the students at the school help the planet?
- a share things they want
  - b throw away old things
  - ☒ c take part in a challenge
- 1 What does Jessie think about buying new clothes?
- a It's not good for the planet.
  - b She prefers to wear her sister's clothes.
  - c It's better to throw them away.

- 2 What did Jessie say about the challenge?
- a She bought some new clothes.
  - b Her friends didn't like her clothes.
  - c Everyone enjoyed it.
- 3 What is Mike's opinion of technology?
- a It's a good idea to throw away old phones.
  - b We always need the latest technology.
  - c Most people like to buy the newest technology.
- 4 What does Mike say about his teacher?
- a He wasn't happy at the start of the challenge.
  - b He wanted a lot of old things.
  - c He put everything in the rubbish bin.
- 5 What did Jessie and Mike want to do?
- a make some money
  - b help the planet
  - c make new friends

\_\_\_\_/10

### Language Functions

#### 7 Complete the dialogue with the words below. There is one extra word.

~~disagree~~ perhaps so sorry sure think you're

**Mum:** You spend too much time playing video games, Beth.

**Beth:** I <sup>0</sup> ~~disagree~~! I only played for three hours today.

**Mum:** Beth! Why don't you go out and meet your friends? You never see them.

**Beth:** <sup>1</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ right, but I play games online with them, so we talk to each other.

**Mum:** <sup>2</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ that's true, but it's not the same. It's much better to meet your friends.

**Dad:** I think <sup>3</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ too. Go for a walk in the park, or play some sport together! It's more fun than playing games on your smartphones!

**Beth:** <sup>4</sup> \_\_\_\_\_, Mum and Dad, but I don't agree! Anyway, when you were young, you watched TV all the time.

**Mum:** Did we?

**Dad:** I'm not <sup>5</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ ...

\_\_\_\_/5

**Total: \_\_\_\_/50**